
Parent Opinion  

OurÊschoolÊisÊconducƟngÊaÊsurveyÊtoÊfindÊoutÊwhatÊparentsÊ/ÊcaregiversÊ/ÊguardiansÊ
thinkÊofÊourÊschool.ÊTheÊParentÊ/ÊCaregiverÊ/ÊGuardianÊOpinionÊSurveyÊisÊanÊannualÊ
surveyÊofferedÊbyÊtheÊDepartmentÊofÊEducaƟonÊthatÊisÊdesignedÊtoÊassistÊschoolsÊinÊ
gainingÊanÊunderstandingÊofÊfamilies’ÊpercepƟonsÊofÊschoolÊclimate,ÊstudentÊbehav-
ior,ÊandÊstudentÊengagement.ÊTheÊsurveyÊisÊopƟonalÊbutÊweÊencourageÊallÊfamiliesÊtoÊ
parƟcipate.ÊOurÊschoolÊwillÊuseÊtheÊsurveyÊresultsÊtoÊhelpÊinformÊandÊdirectÊfutureÊ
schoolÊplanningÊandÊimprovementÊstrategies.Ê 

The Parent / Caregiver / Guardian Opinion Survey will be open from Monday 7    
August to Friday 8 September 2023.ÊTheÊsurveyÊwillÊbeÊconductedÊonline,ÊonlyÊtakesÊ20Ê
minutesÊtoÊcomplete,ÊandÊcanÊbeÊaccessedÊatÊanyÊconvenientÊƟmeÊwithinÊtheÊsurveyÊperi-
odÊonÊdesktopÊcomputers,Êlaptops,ÊtabletsÊorÊsmartphones. 

CBCAÊBookÊWeekÊCelebrationsÊatÊLockwoodÊSouthÊareÊon 

NextÊTuesdayÊAugustÊ22ndÊÊ 

WeÊwillÊhaveÊaÊparadeÊinÊtheÊmorningÊfollowedÊbyÊaÊdayÊofÊbookÊfun!ÊDigÊthroughÊtheÊ
dressÊupÊboxÊandÊcomeÊasÊyourÊfavouriteÊcharacter 

Gym Program                                                                                                                                  
OurÊgymÊprogramÊcommencesÊonÊWednesday,ÊAugustÊ23rdÊandÊwillÊrunÊ
everyÊWednesdayÊforÊ4Êweeks.ÊThisÊyearÊweÊareÊcombiningÊwithÊBridge-
waterÊÊPrimaryÊSchoolÊstudents.ÊThereÊwillÊbeÊno cost toÊfamiliesÊasÊweÊ
areÊcoveringÊitÊthroughÊaÊwellbeingÊgrant.ÊStudentsÊareÊtoÊwearÊcomfortableÊpantsÊwith-
outÊzipsÊorÊstuds,Ê(noÊjeans)Êeg:ÊtrackÊpants.ÊLongÊhairÊmustÊbeÊƟedÊbackÊandÊnoÊÊjewelleryÊ
isÊtoÊbeÊworn,ÊgirlsÊwithÊpiercedÊearsÊareÊtoÊhaveÊtheirÊearsÊtapedÊifÊtheyÊcannotÊÊremoveÊ
earrings.ÊStudentsÊwillÊalsoÊneedÊaÊrefillableÊdrinkÊboƩleÊPermissionÊnotesÊwillÊbeÊgener-
atedÊonÊuEducateUsÊinÊtheÊcomingÊweeks,ÊpleaseÊacceptÊorÊdenyÊforÊyourÊchildÊtoÊaƩend. 

Thank you for your continued support of Lockwood SOUTH           Adam Torney  

16th August 2023                                                       Family Name ________________       

16th  八 月  2023 

September 

SundayÊ3ÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊFather’sÊDayÊ
TuesdayÊÊ5ÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊMARCÊ
WednesdayÊ6ÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊGymnasƟcsÊ
WednesdayÊ13ÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊGymnasƟcsÊÊ
FridayÊ15ÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊLastÊdayÊTermÊ3ÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊ 

DIRECT DEBIT DETAILS:                                           
BSB: 063-093 ACC: 10001776                       
MUST REFERNCE NAME & PAYMENT 
FOR. Eg: uniforms, OHSC 

 August 

ÊMondayÊ21ÊFridayÊ25ÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊBookÊWeekÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊ
TuesdayÊ22ÊÊÊÊÊÊÊMARC—DressÊUpÊParadeÊ
WednesdayÊ23ÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊGymnasƟcsÊProgramÊ
WednesdayÊ30ÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊGymnasƟcsÊProgram 

 

MARC Van—  next Tuesday 22nd August 

MARC is next Tuesday.  Could students please return books and they will need 
a  Library bag to be able to borrow.              Thankyou Sue Gentry 



Lockwood SOUTH:  Growing Together:  Learning Forever 

Hats/Hair Ɵes:           
It is coming up to Hat wearing Ɵme of year again: 1st September to 31st April as part 
of our SunSmart Policy.      

                                                                                                                                                               
AÊƟmelyÊreminderÊalsoÊasÊpartÊofÊourÊHeadliceÊPolicyÊallÊchildrenÊwithÊshoulderÊlengthÊ
hairÊorÊlongerÊareÊrequiredÊtoÊhaveÊitÊƟedÊbackÊwhilstÊatÊschool.ÊThisÊwillÊhelpÊwithÊtheÊ
eradicaƟonÊofÊHeadlice.ÊÊAtÊLSPSÊweÊdon’tÊshareÊhats.ÊAnyÊchildÊwithoutÊaÊhatÊmustÊstayÊ
inÊtheÊundercoverÊareaÊduringÊrecessÊandÊlunch.ÊHatsÊareÊavailableÊfromÊtheÊschoolÊof-
fice.ÊÊ 

 

Slouch hats -$14                Bucket hats -$11 

ScholasƟc Book Club                                                                     
Issue 6 was aƩached to last week's newsleƩer.  Orders 
can be processed through LOOP or placed through the 
school by bringing orders, with money to 
the school office.  Please return to the 
school office by Monday 28th August                                                                    
Thankyou Jo Egan 

OSHC                                                                                                  
ThisÊweekÊweÊhaveÊhadÊfurtherÊ
drummingÊfunÊwithÊLarnieÊ
bringingÊinÊherÊbongoÊdrumsÊ
again.ÊÊTheÊchildrenÊenjoyedÊ
playingÊdifferentÊinstrumentsÊ
andÊseeingÊifÊtheyÊcouldÊplayÊ
recognisableÊtunes.ÊÊTheÊkineƟcÊsandÊwasÊalsoÊenjoyedÊbyÊ
severalÊofÊtheÊchildren,ÊmakingÊshapesÊandÊoneÊaŌernoonÊ
theyÊmadeÊanÊislandÊandÊwereÊdividingÊitÊintoÊstatesÊandÊ
eachÊchildÊhadÊaÊstateÊtoÊdecorateÊhoweverÊtheyÊwanted. 

OutsideÊweÊplayedÊonÊtheÊplaygroundÊandÊtheÊchildrenÊ
playedÊfootballÊandÊpracƟsedÊtheirÊgoalÊkickingÊskills. 

ThankÊyouÊtoÊthoseÊfamiliesÊ
whoÊhaveÊhandedÊinÊtheirÊ
completedÊsurveys.ÊÊIÊamÊsƟllÊ
accepƟngÊsurveysÊifÊyouÊ
haven’tÊhandedÊyoursÊinÊyet. 

ThankyouÊLarnieÊ&ÊSue 

Breakfast Club                                                                      
Breakfast Club will run 3 days a week,  every Tuesday, 
Wednesday and Thursday from 8am to 8:40am. 

Circus Quirkus Excursion 
I went to Circus Quirkus. I saw Alicia, she is my    
Favorite, the juggler dropped lots of stuff. Baylee got 
called up to the stage.  I loved the music it was amaz-
ing, I got scared a little bit, I heard a bang.       Maisie 

We went to Circus Quirkus. We got on the bus at 
10am. When it started I was excited. There were jug-
glers, Acrobats, magic.  The juggler dropped a lot of 
things, luckily they were fake.                        Imogen  

We went to Circus Quirkus. I saw people and magic. It 
went for 1 hour. It was fun. My Favorite was the jug-
gling.                                                                Tom 



Lockwood SOUTH:  Growing Together:  Learning Forever 

2024                  
Enrolments 

We are now taking our 
2024 prep enrolments.  
Thank-you to families of 
preps for next year who have already re-
turned their enrolment forms.   

We are in the process of creaƟng our budgets 
for 2024 and need to know numbers as it is 
essenƟal for our planning.  

Can I please ask any families who are enrol-
ling for 2024 to please get an enrolment form 
from the school office and return the complet-
ed forms along with a copy of birth cerƟficate 
and immunisaƟon details as soon as possible 
as it will allow us to plan for 2024. 

Father’s Day Stall 
The Grade 6 students will be running the Father's Day 
stall this Year. They have ordered items which will be 

combined into packs. We have 3 options available, 
costing $13 each. Please add your preferences to the 
sheet, 1-3, with 1 being the option you would prefer 

the most, as we only have 12 of each pack and cannot 
guarantee your first preference. An order form will be 

sent home shortly. Please complete one order form 
per child and return to school by Tuesday 29th August 

Term 2 & 3 

Each Friday our grade 6 leadership 
team will be selling pies and sau-
sage rolls for lunch . Order forms 

need to be returned by 9am Thurs-
day morning each week. 




